
WSR 23-19-067
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

DEPARTMENT OF
CHILDREN, YOUTH, AND FAMILIES
[Filed September 18, 2023, 10:58 a.m.]

The department of children, youth, and families requests to with-
draw WSR 23-18-039, chapter 110-50 WAC, filed on August 30, 2023.

Please contact Brenda Villarreal at 360-522-3691 if you have any 
questions.

Brenda Villarreal
Rules Coordinator

Washington State Register WSR 23-19-067

Certified on 9/28/2023 [ 1 ] WSR 23-19-067


		2023-09-28T12:46:39-0700
	Electronic transmittal




